
From:  David Heaton <davidkheaton@gmail.com> 
To: sbenvegn@utah.gov 
Date:  12/1/2011 12:12 PM 
Subject:  BKRC water  
 
Hello Shauna 
 
Connie asked me to send you an email stating the steps we have taken so far 
for all of the members of BKRC. 
 
1.  I and another board member meet with the water operator this morning to 
go over the well, pump and workings of the water system here in the sub 
division.  All keys have been turned over to Boulder Farmstead 
 
2.  A letter was sent out to all members stating that the change merger has 
gone through and that they need to turn in the water certificates to 
Boulder farmstead with directions on how to do this properly. 
The billing will first start on the 20th of December and will continue on a 
monthly basis. 
 
As far as I know we have done everything that we have asked to do for the 
BKRC water co.  to complete this merger.  I was a member of the board on 
the BKRC and am now on the board of the Boulder Farmstead water co. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to call or write. 
 
Thank you 
 
David Heaton 
435-335-7441 


